
    
 

 

 
Letter in Support of House Bill 2092 

House Health Care Committee 
January 24, 2019 

 
On behalf of the 1,700 physical therapist, physical therapist assistant and student 
members of the Oregon Physical Therapy Association (OPTA), the OPTA submits this 
letter in support of HB 2092.  
 
The Oregon Physical Therapy Association supports HB 2092 because changing the 
name of the Oregon Physical Therapist Licensing Board to the Oregon Board of 
Physical Therapy better reflects the functions of the board and its charge to serve the 
public and regulate matters related to the practice of physical therapy.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Murphy, PT 
Chair, OPTA Government Affairs Committee 
 
 


